
My name is Grace LaVerne, I am Oregonian and I want to submit my testimony 
concerning the Redistricting happening in Oregon. This will affect our State for a decade 
so we need to get it right.  After reviewing the plans, I feel that Plan B is the best option 
for Congressional districts in our State. I also feel that the Senate districts that are 
presented in Plan B are best suited for our State.  The house districts presented in Plan 
B also demonstrate the best options for our State  
 
My picks:  
Congressional district – Plan B  
Senate Districts – Plan B  
House Districts – Plan B  
 
Thank you for documenting my testimony.  
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